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Major crash shuts down Hwy. 169

Tuesday, June 21, 2022

UPDATE: Hwy. 169 is back open.

Caddo Sheriff's Office deputies are assisting Greenwood Police as they investigate a major crash that happened
on Highway 169 at McGee Rd. just after 8 p.m. on Tuesday. Highway 169 is expected to be closed for several
hours.


